
 
 

Notice of Submittal of Proposed Rules to the 
Wisconsin Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse 

 
The Department of Children and Families submitted proposed rules to the Legislative Council Rules 
Clearinghouse on January 10, 2020. 
 
The statement of scope for these rules, SS 110-19, was approved by the Governor on October 31, 2019; 
published in Register No. 767A1 on November 4, 2019; and approved by Secretary Emilie Amundson on 
December 2, 2019. 
 
Analysis 

The proposed rules affect DCF 13, 35, 52, 54, 56, 57, 250, and 251, technical updates to DCF rules. 
 
Agency Procedure for Promulgation 

A public hearing is required and will be held in Madison on February 13, 2020.  The organizational unit 
responsible for the promulgation of the proposed rules is the Secretary’s Office. 
 
Contact Information 

Elaine Pridgen 
Telephone: (608) 422-7077 
Email: elaine.pridgen@wisconsin.gov 

 
 

 


